
               
  

              

 

 
 
 
May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
SENDCo (TLR 1b £8,331)  
 
Thank you for your interest in this post which is key to the future development of the school.  
 
The Individual Learning Department is a fantastic and vibrant department and we are looking for a 
colleague to take it on to even greater levels of success. This is a tremendous opportunity and an 
important responsibility as the successful applicant will have the opportunity to significantly shape 
the experience of our SEND pupils. 
 
Balcarras is an excellent place to teach and work. We have friendly staff, pupils who are keen to 
learn and parents who are very supportive of the school. We work in attractive buildings, superbly 
equipped, on a beautiful site. Balcarras has an ambitious and inclusive ethos and the successful 
candidate will share this ambition so that all of our pupils make excellent progress regardless of 
their starting point.  
 
I hope that having read all of the details and perused our website you will be keen to apply. Please 
submit your application by Monday 23rd May 2022, 9am. Interviews will take place on 
Wednesday 25th May 2022  
 
I look forward very much to hearing from you. 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher 
 
 


